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 The peace of our Lord and his mercy be with you. 

Here I give you the report of my work that corresponds to January and 

February of this year 2021, thanks to our Lord we continue working in 

his great work, taking the gospel to many. 

We also started a new congregation made up of 10 faithful members. It 

was necessary to do this after analyzing it and praying, due to the 

problems we have with gasoline and transportation, thank God 

everything is fine. 

In January our new sister Lida Gonzalez was added to the kingdom 

and in February our new sister Zoila Gonzalez, members of the church 
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of indigenous brothers who meet in San Juan. I ask for your prayers for 

the work I am doing with these congregations. 

I thank my Lord and all of you for all the help you give us. 

In these months I have also brought food to the needy brothers thanks 

to the help of the Ronald brothers and their son Gregory Roark. God 

bless you in this great service. 

I ask for your prayers for our country, and for the church. 

I also ask for your prayers for my family and for myself so that the Lord 

may give us great health so that we can continue working in his work. 

Thanks for all the support. 

Your brother and servant: Jose Gregorio Diaz Leal. 

Peace and Mercy. 

 

 



 

 

 


